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Oct 10, 2005 – [SECSIG] ISU Security Special Interest Group Formed 

 

An ISU Security Special Interest Group has been formed. The first meeting will be on 

Tuesday October 11, at 2 p.m. in 144 Durham.  The meeting is currently intended to be 

held on the “2
nd

 Tuesday” each month at this time/place. 

 

The agenda for the first meeting will be very simple. 

 

    “How might an ISU Security SIG benefit the computer support community?” 

 

Some ideas: 

 

 Provide a forum for your security concerns 

 Provide a way share the best security tips and strategies 

 Provide consultants a way participate in security initiatives 

 Support campus-wide security education 

 

This list is surely missing an idea that is important to you. Please accept our invitation to 

the first SSIG meeting and help form the ISU SSIG. 

 

A mail list "secsig@iastate.edu" has been established. This will be a closed mail list for 

discussions among the SECSIG members. Send requests for membership on the mail list 

to Wayne Hauber at wjhauber@iastate.edu . 
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